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May 12, 2022 

 

SMYRNA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PRESS RELEASE FOR IMMEDIATE PUBLICATION 

 
 

 

Superintendent Williams announced his retirement on May 11, 2022 for August 1, 2022 after 37 

years in public education, 18 of those years in the Smyrna School District. Mr. Williams served 

the Smyrna School District in the role of Superintendent for 5 years. His dedication to public 

education is appreciated.  

Mrs. Deborah Judy will continue in her role as Acting Superintendent until a Superintendent is 

named.  


